R.C. Lindsey PTO

Date: November 5, 2012 **Place:** Lindsey MPR

Meeting called by: PTO Meeting

Note Taker: Amy Timm

Meeting Time: Called to order at 8:44am

Attendance: 8

Opening:

Motion to waive the reading of the October, 2012 meeting minutes by Sharon Luther. Second by Becky Edwards.

Treasurer's Report:

Things are looking good. We actually made money on Family Fun Day.

Membership is down. We have approximately 410 students and only have between 160 -170 PTO members.

Mr. Palmer:

Glad to be back after the storm. It was nice to have the communication system in place to notify parents of what was taking place. A new company has taken over and information is being transferred. Please make sure that the district has current contact information.

The High School was hit the hardest from the storm but all buildings took on water. Great job getting it cleaned up.

The days off will count against us. Lindsey only has 2 days left. If we use those 2 days then will have to make up the days missed.

Mr. Bernacki:

Thank you for being here.

Please do not forget to vote. This levy is an improvement levy and is very important for the maintenance of the buildings.

Donuts at Dawn will go on as planned. The dates are Monday November 5 and Tuesday November 6th.

There were several questions about the content of the play this year. Bugsy Malone has been completely adapted to be a kid friendly play. There aren't any inappropriate topics. The dates for the play are November 16 and 17th.

In the event that the power was still out, The Methodist Church was going to allow us to use their classrooms to hold school. We appreciate their generosity.

Conferences will go on as scheduled next week. Reminder that November 8th is a 1/2 day of

school, 11:00 am dismissal and November 9th there is no school.

Chair Reports:

Box Tops: The 1st contest ended October 5th. We raised \$3044.00 in our first contest. We will have another contest starting in December.

Family Fun Day: Family Fun Day was a great success. Having it indoor and outdoor worked well

The holiday Shop is looking for wrapping paper donations.

Market Day is going well. We are not doing Pennies for Pies this fall. We will try to do something in the spring.

New Business:

Ladies Night is planned for November 9th from 7- 10pm. It will be held at Spectators in Chesterland.

If you have dinner at Spectators they will donate a portion of the proceeds to the PTO.

All vendors are donating 25% of their proceeds to the PTO.

West Geauga Spirit Shop is opening a store for the holiday season. It will be located in the plaza with Drug Mart. They will have a lot of great holiday gifts.

Announcements:

November 5- Donuts at Dawn 7:30-8:15am, A-L

November 6- Donuts at Dawn 7:30-8:15am, M-Z

November 7-8 Parent-Teacher Conferences

November 9 - No School

November 12- Market Day Pick-up, 3:00-4:15pm

November 21-25 Thanksgiving Break

December 7 – Next PTO Meeting 8:30am

Meeting was adjourned at 9:21 am - motion by Sharon Luther and 2^{nd} by Ann Allegretti .